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2008 Officers  

 

Presidents Vice Presidents Secretary 

Marian Kirchner 1

st

 Laura Erickson Linda Goforth 

aerobicmuk@aol.com rmllerickson@msn.com rimrhymes@hotmail.com 

   

Shelly Kuropatwinski 2

nd

 Marlene Miller 

Treasurer 

shellykuro@jesusanswers.com Mvm100@msn.com Nancy Lemons 

rossandnancy@worldnet.att.net  

 

Chairs 

 

Publicity Librarian Cluster Coordinator Webmaster 

Debbie Hyman 

debbyhyman@yahoo.com  

Jackie Young 

jnjyoung@msn.com 

Evonne Holder 

evonneholder@earthlink.net 

Shirley Klosterbuer 

sklostb@earthlink.net 

    

Historian Quilt Show-2008 Membership  Block of the Month 

Brenda Edeskuty  ???? Dee Martinez Pandy Lolos 

    

Community Service Donation Quilt County Fair Newsletter 

Debbie Claytor Micki Taylor-Quilt Claire Swinhoe Joan Williams 

coolclaytors@worklnet.att.net ???-Ticket Sales   williamstj@earthlink.net 

   

Deadlines for Newsletters is 10 

days before each monthly 

meeting 

 

 

February Guild Meeting – February 26, 2008 at the United Church at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Katie Pasquini Masopust will present “The Art Quilt” at the Tuesday 

evening meeting.  A compilation of the top quiltmakers in the world, 

and their views and inspirations for their work. Having transformed 

her training and talent as a painter to painting with fabric, Katie will 

talk about her work, current trends, and accomplished artists with 

whom she has worked wit h as the President of the national 

organization of Studio Art Quilt Associates. Also a good sampling of 

her work and inspirations.  

 

On Friday, February 29

th

 and Saturday, March 1

st

 Katie will give a 

two day workshop on  “Creating Abstract Designs”.  This workshop 

will show you how to start with an original photograph, line drawing 

or painting and create a departure from its reality.  There are still seats available for the workshop, if you 

are interested in signing up or need more information for the worksho p please call Laura Erickson at 

661-6855.  For more information on Katie and her work go to her website at http://www.katiepm.com .   

 

Note:  Remember we will also be discussing Show vs. Market and chairs for whicheve r is decided.  

Denver Quilt Festival May 1 – 4, 2008   www.quiltfest.com 



 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

 

--I would like to thank all of you who made the Valentines Day luncheon for the RSVP 

quilters a success: Micki Taylor, Shirley K losterbuer, Joan Williams, Nicole Dunn, 

Brooke Davis, Carolyn Bush, Jean Marie Havrilla, Donna Smith, and Debby Hyman.  

--Karen Humphrey, of angels round us, e -mailed confirmation that our quilting supplies 

arrived in Mexico. (See picture at left of the sea  of supplies)  

--Thanks to Judy Verzino for the donation quilt that was started at the sew -a-thon in 

November. 

 

Thanks again to the Piecemakers for sharing and supporting this ministry.-- 

Gratefully, Karen Humphrey 

 

 

 

 

 

Update from the January Meeting – Carole Rinard, who lectured on “Getting into Character:  Costume Embellishment at the Santa Fe 

Opera”, passed her exam for Master Craftsman Color fr om the Embroiderers Guild of America.  She is now one of 14 Master Craftsmen 

in Color in America.  This program is comprised of 11 technical subjects, each with 6 steps that test the candidate in their knowledge 

and use of the subject matter.  Congratulations Carole!! 

Quilting News 

 

The opening for the show "Fabrications" (at the Capitol Rotunda) in the Roundhouse in Santa Fe 

will be on April 4 from 5 to 7 p.m. More than forty works were chosen for the show by curator Cynthia 

Sanchez, who curates the capi tol art work for the state of New Mexico. Los Alamos guild members Katy 

Korkos, Phyllis Holland and Nicole Dunn all have pieces in the show, which will hang through the end of 

the summer, until Aug. 22.  

Call for entries: "Seams Unusual" will hang at the Art Center at Fuller Lodge from June 20 to July 

26 this year, work must be minimum 24" maximum 36" in any direction, and the images must be submitted 

digitally on a CD. E-mail Pat Gould for more information and a prospectus at patriciagould@msn.com 

 

Congratulations to LAP members who will have their works displayed.  

Upcoming Meetings 2008  

 

March 25

th

 – White Rock  

Nicole Dunn will present “Everything you always wanted to know about long -arm quilting, but 

were afraid to ask”   Learn about what a long -arm quilting machine can do (and wha t it can’t), 

how to prepare hour quilt, and get ideas for quilting patterns.  Please bring quilts to share that 

Nicole has quilted for you, or bring a quilt top to discuss quilting ideas.   

April 22

nd

 – Hill 

May 27

th

 – White Rock 

Louisa Smith will lecture on “The Wonderful Art of Stripping”  Her class will be on Wednesday 

the 28

th

 – “I am stripping to show my curves”  

Learn more about Louisa Smith at:  http://www.quiltescapes.com/ 

June 24

th

 – Hill 

August 26

th

 – White Rock 

 Libby Lehman will lecture.   


